
Thursday, March 7, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 
 

Please release the following: 

 Badminton @ 2:00 

 Baseball @ 1:00 

 Boys Tennis (V) @ 1:00 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention students: 

Football practice has begun! Practices will be held for all 
students interested in playing for the upcoming every day, 
after school. Please meet Coach Villasenor on the home 
side bleachers immediately after school. See you there!  

Our lacrosse practice has started!  If you are interested in 
being a part of girls lacrosse meet in the weight room 
today (Thursday) at 3pm.  

Be ready to work out and be committed to something 
great! 

Are you interested in being a part of our cheer team?  If 
so, cheer tryouts are happening at the end of the 
month.  Tryout packets are available in the front office, 
stop by to pick yours up.  They are due March 22nd and 
will not be accepted after that date.  Hope to see you out 
there! 

Badminton (JV/V) vs Gladstone @ SVHS—3:15 

Baseball (JV/V) vs Azusa @ Azusa HS—3:30 

Boys Tennis (V) vs Azusa @ Azusa HS—3:15 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS WHO APPLIED FOR 
YEARBOOK and RETURNERS: Next year’s staff will be 
posted on the door. Please check and sign up for an 
interview if necessary. Good luck and thank you! 

Hey Dons! The Night Rally is next Friday, March 15th! 
There will be food, performances, fun games and black 
lights! T-shirts are available now in ASB, $10 w/ASB and 
$12 without.  Sizes are limited, so hurry before we sell out! 

Yearbook will be selling cheese pizza in the center quad on 
March 14. $2 a slice, $3 for 2 slices. Our best deal is  $12 
for a whole pizza. Pre-Sale will begin March 8 through 
March 13. See a yearbook staff member or go to room 509 
to place your order. 

Please come and support the sports medicine club 
Chipotle Fundraiser on Tuesday, March 12 from 4-8 pm. 
Simply show them the flyer or tell them you are 
supporting the sports medicine club.  

Juniors and seniors: 

Prom is almost here! Ticket sales will start on March 18th. 
Guest forms are available NOW in ASB, pick one up this 
week because it must be complete before you can buy your 
ticket. See you there! 


